
 

Memorandum 19-060 

TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MAY 16, 2019 

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO TERM OF APPOINTMENT TO ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY 

COMMISSION IN MEMORANDUM 19-049 

At their May 13, 2019 regular meeting Council approved Memorandum 19-049 appointing Deborah 

Brown to the Economic Development Advisory Commission.  When preparing the memo on behalf of 

the Mayor, the term of office was incorrectly stated. 

Commissioner Brow  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Approve the corrected Commission term for Deborah Brown as three years, 

expiring April 1, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


